Please Join Us!
Hello Howard Families!

Please join us on Monday Octoker 29th, ot Howard elementary
school in the cafeteria for a meeting about Michigan's Read by
Third Grade low. The school’s intervention teaom will be hosting
three informational sessions at the times listed below where we will
explain the law and the items required of teachers, students, and
parents. The intervention team would ke happy to answer
questions at any of these times, however classroom teachers will
Not be in attendance.

Thank you for being a partner in your child's education. We hope
to see you there!

Times:

Meeting #1: 8:30om-9:00om

Meeting #2: 2:30pm-3:00pm

Meeting #3: 5:30pm-6:00pm

*Please note that the same content will be presented at each
meeting so please only attend one.

Sincerely,
The Howard Intervention Team



